
Partnership News – Summer 2005 
 
The newsletter for parents and carers of children with special 
educational needs   
 
This newsletter is now available in Portuguese and Bengali.   
 
If you would like copies of this newsletter in Portuguese, please email:  

parent.partnership@norfolk.gov.uk
 

or telephone 01603 704070. 
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